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Vito A. Gagliardi, Jr. Quoted in "Woodcliff Lake 
Gets Go-ahead for Pascack Valley Withdrawal 
Vote"

December 20, 2017

By: Vito Gagliardi, Jr.

Porzio Managing Principal Vito Gagliardi Quoted in the NorthJersey.com article, "Woodcliff Lake gets go-ahead for Pascack 
Valley Withdrawal Vote," on December 16, 2017.

Attorney for Woodcliff Lake, Mr. Gagliardi, states that all four towns in the distrcit would vote on the withdrawall question 
as soon as March, September wuld be be the latest.

To read more on the topic, please click here.

https://pbnlaw.com/198
http://www.northjersey.com/story/news/bergen/woodcliff-lake/2017/12/15/woodcliff-lake-gets-go-ahead-pascack-valley-withdrawal-vote/956730001/

